
CITY OF VINELAND, NJ 

reject1-demolition of 418 S 8th St 

RESOLUTION NO. 2021- 

A RESOLUTION REJECTING THE BIDS RECEIVED ON JUNE 15, 2021 

FOR DEMOLITION OF STRUCTURES LOCATED AT 418 SOUTH 4TH 

STREET.  

WHEREAS, the City of Vineland has heretofore advertised for bids for Demolition of 

Structures located at 418 South 4th Street, in accordance with specifications on file in the office 

of the Purchasing Agent; and  

WHEREAS, on June 15, 2021, bids were received, duly opened and read aloud, being 

referred to the Business Administrator for tabulation, evaluation, report and recommendation; 

and 

WHEREAS, the Business Administrator has submitted a written report and tabulation of 

the bids received, said report indicating that the bids submitted to the Purchasing Board on June 

15, 2021 for the above, must be rejected as the City has decided to abandon the project, because 

said property has been sold and the new owner has started the process of pulling all zoning and 

building permits; now, therefore  

BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the City of Vineland that: 

1. The bids received by the Purchasing Division of the City of Vineland on June 15,

2021, for Demolition of Structures located at 418 South 4th Street, be and the same are hereby 

rejected.  

2. The Purchasing Agent is hereby authorized and directed to immediately return to said

bidders any bid bonds, certified checks, or other forms of security submitted by such bidders. 

Adopted:  

President of Council

ATTEST: 

City Clerk
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